
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fairfield Station  
improvement works 
From Monday 6 April to Friday 29 May 
What we’re doing 
Sydney Trains is undertaking maintenance at Fairfield Station from Monday 6 April to Friday 29 May. 
To improve the condition of the station and enhance customer facilities, we will be: 

• installing audio frequency induction loops on all platforms and within concourse areas 

• upgrading the public address and audio systems. 
We understand this work will have an impact on you and your neighbours. We appreciate your patience and 
understanding. 

How this affects you 
Noise 
• This work may create additional noise at night.  
• Work will take place nightly between 8pm and 4am from Monday 6 April to Friday 29 May. 
• Equipment may be delivered to the worksite outside the hours of work. 
• Finishing works may take place following this period, including the removal of equipment. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation during this essential work. 

 
Contact us 
For upcoming work 
transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity 
To report environmental concerns (24hours) 1300 656 999 

 
 


